
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2021  Term 4  Week 9-10                   Principal: Kim Rogan 

                          Barmedman Public School 

             “BPS Bulletin”  
 

Robertson St, Barmedman NSW 2668 

Phone: (02) 6976 2128 

Fax: (02) 6976 2006 

Email: Barmedman-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: https://barmedman-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Our Motto: Desire to do well 
 

GOODBYE MISS PAIGE 
A very big THANKYOU to MISS PAIGE for all her hard work and for being such a beautiful 

staff member at Barmedman Public School. Miss Paige has been such a wonderful SLSO for 
the staff and students at Barmedman. Miss Paige will be joining the West Wyalong Primary 
School and will be teaching her very own classroom. We wish Miss Paige all the very best 

as she starts the next new adventure in her life and with her teaching journey.  

We will all miss you Miss Paige!  
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CALENDAR 
WEEK 9  

2nd December Mr Fattore (Instructional leader) 
visit  

  

WEEK 10  
Mon - Fri Swimming Week 

Dates to Remember 

16th December Last day of term 

Term 4  Week 9-10 2020 

Swimming Program 

 
COVID 19 Restrictions 

 

Swimming will take place next week.         
Monday 6th December until Friday 10th.  

Thankyou to those parents who have kindly sent 
their money in already.  

A gentle reminder if you haven’t done so already 
to please send your money into the school as soon 
as you can please.  

If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to ring the School.  

Students are required to bring the following: 

hat, water bottle, swimmers, towel, recess and 
lunch with clear names on all items so that things 
are not lost.  

Sunscreen can be provided if you don’t have any at 
home.  

 

  

 

COVID restrictions are still in place. 

It is important to note that if your child is unwell, 
please keep them home. 

Unfortunately, parents are unable to be on the 
school grounds unless essential – you will need to 
wear a mask and sign in using the QR code at the 
front office. Pick up and drop off of your 
child/children will need to be done at the school 
gates. 

We will continue to keep you updated when 
information comes to hand. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-
families/schools-outside-of-greater-sydney1 

Thankyou for following the new procedures and 
for your understanding. 

 

 

 

DESIRE TO DO WELL 

Presentation Day  

Students are invited to wear Christmas clothes on  
THURSDAY 16th December to celebrate the year of 
hard work and learning. 
 

 
  

 

 

This year our School Presentation Day will be held  
Tuesday 14th of December. 
Unfortunately, we are still not clear on what this 
Presentation Day may look like. A decision will be 
made closer to date and we will be keeping you 
informed as soon as we can.   
  

 

Last day fun 

School Holidays 

The staff at Barmedman Public School would like to 
wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy and 
safe New Year. Staff thank you all for a wonderful 
year and look forward to seeing you all back again in 
2022!        
 
 School begins on Tuesday 1st February 2022. 
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